2024 CLL Student Art Show and Reception

This year’s CLL Student Art Show will be May 17 – June 14, 2024! Our opening reception will be Friday, May 17, 1:30pm-3:30pm in Anderson Hall.
Here are the instructions for submitting your work:

Visual Art: 
· Each student may submit a total of two pieces, however, due to space limitations, we may only be able to display one from each student.
· Each piece must be framed and ready to hang according to the attached directions and should NOT exceed 16” x 20”.

· Each piece must be labeled with the artist’s name & phone number, the title, media, and price (or “NFS).
· Please fill out the attached Artwork Intake Form and return it to the CLL Office by April 15, 2024. You may also include a brief description/artist statement with your pieces (300 words maximum) which would be included in the program for the opening reception.

· Pieces should be wrapped and can be brought to the CLL Office beginning the week of May 6 and will be accepted until May 13. Please call the office before you come over to make sure one of us can meet you at the entrance to assist you.

· Once your pieces are checked in by CLL staff and taken to the office, you will need to take the wrapping with you, as we cannot store it.
· The exhibit will hang in the Loggia until June 16, and if you wish to sell your piece, we will ask the buyer to contact our office and we will forward their contact information to you. CLL will NOT be responsible for any financial transactions.
Writing: 
· Each student may submit two pieces, one for the booklet (up to 700 words) and one for display in the Loggia (up to 400 words).
· Students should submit their pieces to Linda Downing Miller via email, ldowningmiller@gmail.com by April 23.

· Please include your name, title of the piece, and date of writing.

· Booklets of all students’ submitted pieces will be created and available for purchase at the Opening Reception on May 17 and then through the CLL Office.
